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ISSUE: AMAZON 

“This is proof of why it is so important to have an inclusive and transparent process from the

beginning. It is unfortunate that rather than engage in productive discussions about a major

development, Amazon has decided to leave New York. This process was clearly flawed and

did not include the affected community nor their legislative representatives until after the

deal was signed. This was not the same process that was followed in other areas including

Virginia and that is clearly why this deal failed.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/amazon

